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15 September 2017 

Annual report, restated financial statements 

The New Zealand Oil & Gas annual report is released today with a restatement of the 
Financial Statements to update Note 9(c) in relation to imputation credits. 

Financial Statements released on 29 August 2017 have been amended following a review of 
the imputation credits undertaken during the process of responding to takeover activity.  

 

 


